CANADIAN NATIONAL MILLERS ASSOCIATION

CORISTINE BUILDING
MONTREAL, P.Q.
Joe L. V. Mallette, .. September 15th, 1925,
Secretary

Mr. L. Kempff,

Consul General for Germany,
698 St. Catherine Street West,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Mr. Consul General:

I thank you for your letter of September l4th giving information as
to the tariff on flour entering Germany, and stating that as far as

you know there are not at the present time any countries enjoying

preferential duties on flour entering Germany.

Yours fatthfully,

J itn——

SECRETARY.




